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Ms. Rose Conway Walsh,
Houses of the Oireachtas,

Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

Re; PQ 50802/21

Western Area,

Health Service Executive,
Mayo University Hospital,
Castlebar,

Co. Mayo,

Ireland,

F23 H529.

Our refrl%ltgpgzl') 9042000
26" October 2021

To ask the Minister for Health the status of Mayo University Hospital in terms of waiting
lists for inpatient and outpatients and the current nurse to patient ratio; and if he will
make a statement on the matter. -Rose Conway-Walsh

Dear Ms. Conway Walsh,

Thank you for your above query. Firstly see the following regarding waiting lists for inpatient

and outpatients;
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Gutpatient Mayo University Hospital by
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The current nurse to patient ratio in relation to funded nursing positions to numbers of
in-patients is on average; during the day 6:1 and at night 8:1 on the general ward

areas.

Kind Regards,

Catherine Donohoe
Hospital Manager




